Updated: July 14, 2022

Carroll County OPWC Local Advisory Committee

Project Submittal Process

The Carroll County OPWC Local Advisory Committee (CCLAC) has established the following process to coordinate projects for the
current funding round prior to submission to the District 14 Integrating Committee for approval.

The goal of the CCLAC is to submit the strongest slate of projects with the best chance of being funded. By working together, we can
have a better chance of bringing OPWC money to our area.

All projects seeking funding for the current funding round will need to have a Pre-Application Submittal Packet to the County
Engineer 90 days before the OPWC Application Deadline.

The deadline for Pre-Application Submittal for Funding Round 37 is 4 PM, Friday, July 29, 2022.
The CCLAC will not accept any projects for consideration after this deadline.

The Pre-Application Submittal Packet will include:

1. The name of the agency sponsoring the project
2. A brief description of the proposed work
3. A rough estimate of project cost

Please refer to OPWC District 14 Integrating Committee Methodology for instructions regarding formal application submittal and
deadline dates. This information is located on the OPWC website at: http://www.pwc.state.oh.us/District14.html

An original and two (2) copies of each completed application must be delivered to the County Engineer’s Office by the District
submission deadline.
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